SCOIL BHRÍDE

Stillbrook, Mountrath, Co. Laois Roll No. 13343E Telephone 057 8732423

Email: bridnaofamountrath a gmail com

22nd April, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

I hope this note finds you well as we enjoy some nicer weather at last!

SCOIL BHRÍDE COVID POLICY

As you know you need to fill in a **Return to Educational Facility Declaration**Form when your daughter returns to school after a prolonged absence e.g. school holidays. However if your daughter has been absent from school for any length of time you need to either fill in this afore mentioned form or write a note to the class teacher stating that your daughter has no Covid symptoms and is fully better. Attached please find some Declaration Forms which you can use when necessary, this form is also on our school website. It is extremely important that every household complies with this policy as we all work together in keeping the children and school staff safe and well.

ACTIVE SCHOOLS WEEK

We are delighted to announce that Active Schools Week runs from April 26th-30th. Tracksuits replace uniforms for pupils for the duration of ASW. Every class teacher will replace written homework with physical activity tasks and challenges. Three Different Ways--- Active Every Day challenges schools to find three different ways to energise the school day, every day. Parents and guardians are asked to encourage young people to find two other ways to be active after school for the 7 days. Even better if the whole family joins in! You can send your pictures or videos to msbreretonscoilbhride@gmail.com or tarasheppardscoilbhride@gmail.com where we will upload videos and pictures to our twitter page @bhride_scoil. You will be able to follow all our progress there. A huge thanks to Ms.Brereton and Ms. Whelan and the Senior girls for organising these activities for our school.

HOME/SCHOOL LINKS

If you need to contact your class teacher at any stage you may do so via her email address or via the school email bridnaofamountrath@gmail.com. You are also welcome to phone the school – preferably at break and lunch times so as

not to interrupt class teaching time. Our HSCL – Ciara is also available on her mobile number 086 0452427.

Thank you for your continued support and co-operation.

Slán go fóill.

11

M. Rohan